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TO: All Our Valued Customers

FROM: Adam Enloe @ Vogt Valves, Inc.

DATE: Aug. 2, 2018

SUBJ: Vogt Valves Legacy & New Designs

To our valued Customers

As you already know, we have switched the supply of Vogt Valves parts and forgings from India, over to USA and
Italian sourced materials only. This is a major step in our success in making Vogt Valves great again!

We have completed the review of the design to re-align Vogt products to the latest industry standards, including
the Fugitive Emission control specification. All of the Vogt Products Line are now qualified to API 624, with the
introduction of a new “Fugitive Emission Control Packing” qualified to API622.

We desire your help in forwarding this product improvement message to your end-user-customers,

We started this month to ship valves that are the new design and we are building up inventory of the new
materials offering. We wanted to take this opportunity to communicate to you, that during the next few months
you will be receiving the new Vogt designs as well as the old Legacy Vogt designs {India), on the same
shipments. To fulfill orders at this time we are utilizing both designs. Our goal is to deplete the old Legacy Vogt
designs (India) over time.

We will however still maintain the legacy Vogt products, and spare parts, in production for your convenience.
I have included an attachment defining the Vogt models available with the legacy designs, the improved designs,
and the new valve models we are adding to our product line.

Over the next few weeks, please note that the old Legacy Vogt design figure numbers will change by the “L"
nomenclature being added to the front of the figure number as such: L 12111-04, The new Vogt designs (Italy)
will carry on the previous Vogt figure number as such: 12111-04. You will need to reference this for drawings and
MTR's on our website,

Please feel free to contact me directly @ 936-520-1863 or a.enloe@vogtvalves.com, if you have any questions.

As always, thank you for your continued support of all Vogt Valves, Inc. product lines and please check out our
new website @ www.voatvalves.com,

Best Regards,
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Adam Enloe

National Sales Manager
936-520-1863
a.enloe@vogtvalves.com



